Fitzgerald-Ben Hill County Development Authority
Board of Directors Meeting

July 8, 2020
Present Absent Other
Ron Palk, Chairman Kathy Young
Mark Turner Kyle Cook
Steve Taylor Jessica Griner
Hal Wiley Mike Dinnerman

Jason Dunn

Chairman Ron Paulk called the July 8, 2020 meeting to order at 12:19pm.

Minutes from the June 13, 2020 meeting were reviewed. Jim Puckett made a motion to approve.
Mark Turner seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously.

Financials for June 2020 were not available.

Jason Dunn gave an update on the following:
e Unemployment rates are dropping and Ben Hill County is under the state average.
e Suncrest Stone will be closing on the Ash Building July 9, 2020.

e Letter of intent from the medical marajana company is underway.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 12:51pm.

Respectfully submitted

Jessica Griner



